
Item E3
Public Hearing on Acquisition of Public Utility Easement Along 
Wildwood Drive on the South Side of Platte Valley Industrial Park
Acquisition of a public utility easement located along Wildwood Drive on the south side of 
the Platte Valley Industrial Park is required in order to have access to install, upgrade, 
maintain, and repair public utilities.  This easement will be used for construction of the 
infrastructure for the Industrial Park.  It is appropriate to solicit public comment.  The action 
item is contained under the Consent Agenda.
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